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Friday 22nd September 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Although it has been only 3 weeks since we returned from the holidays, your children have really risen to the 

challenge of being at the top of the school and we are having a really wonderful time getting to know them and their 

wonderful, individual personalities. They continue to be such brilliant role models to the rest of the school, we’re 

very proud of them! 

Curriculum 

Lots of new learning has taken place this week in Year 6!  In Maths, the children have continued their Place Value 

lessons, focusing on numbers to 10,000,000 and in English they have tweaked the text King Midas and the Golden 

Wish. We’ve seen impressive use of fronted adverbials and relative clauses to add additional detail and vary sentence 

structure. In History we’ve looked closely at Gods and Goddesses and how they played a huge part in the Ancient 

Greek’s lives and in Science, we’ve had a focus on classifying organisms using correct scientific terminology. 

New to Year 6 Meeting 

Thank you to those of you who attended our New to Year 6 meeting, we hope you found it informative. Attached to 

this weekly update are the slides, if you weren’t able to make it. 

Wrens Class Assembly-Friday 29th September 

Next Friday, Wrens class will be performing the first class assembly of the year. They’ve been busy prepping lots of 

fantastic facts and work to share. We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible. 

Residential 

Information was shared about the residential in our New to Year 6 meeting, if you were not able to attend, please see 

the information on the slides provided. We’ll shortly be sending out a letter with further details and a payment plan.  

School Photos 

On Monday, our photographer will be taking photographs of individual children and siblings. Please can all children 

wear full school uniform e.g. grey skirt/dress/trousers/shorts, pale blue polo shirt, red cardigan or jumper, grey/black 

socks or tights. As Monday is our PE day, can we ask that their PE kit comes to school in a named bag, the children will 

have time to change into this in the afternoon before our PE lesson. 

This week, we’d like to congratulate the following children who received Golden Leaves: 

Wrens 

Iris-Lily- For excellent resilience in Maths and always trying to improve. 

Toby- For being an excellent team player and always showing empathy towards others. 

Jays 

Eva M-For showing confidence in her maths this week, challenging herself through independent work. 

Lily F- For showing friendship by learning some Chinese at home to help a new member of Team Jays to settle in. 

Kestrels 

Safia-For brilliant accuracy with your sentence structure this week in English. 



 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Thomas-For showing wonderful confidence and resilience in maths this week. 

Finally, if you ever have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to catch us on the playground at the end of 

the day. However, we know that lots of Year 6 children walk out to meet an adult, so alternatively you can email us 

(no matter how small a question or problem may be!) on the addresses below: 

Miss Bennett (Wrens class): hbennett@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Mrs Reed (Jays class): kreed@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Miss Sands (Kestrels class): gsands@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

 

Have a great weekend, 

Miss Bennett, Mrs Reed and Miss Sands 
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